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Let me get this straight...similar proposals have been submitted to the ODFW 

Commission 3 times, and each time they failed to advance because they were wholly 

unsupported by science, so now the legislature wants to take a crack at managing 

our wildlife?  What could possibly go wrong?   

 

How about instead we leave wildlife management to the experts?   Let them make 

the best decisions based on science and not hair-brained emotional appeals.  That 

would clearly be best for everyone, but given the political makeup of the legislature 

we all know that's unlikely to happen. 


